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I make firm My Objection to the Coalmine going-ahead on the heritage property where
Dorothea McKeller write the classic-iconic poem about rural inland Australia.
The proposed Mine has a “high probability” of polluting the Namoi River, so it should not
go-ahead!
Australia has by virtue of being an ‘Extremely ‘ sensitive Ecological landscape, IS already
Overpopulated! 
Please take some time to ‘check’ the Facts of World (over)-Population, especially in
countries and a continent( India & China)that are already scientifically proven to be
OVERPOPULATED.

We need de-Growth on this planet, NOT more-growth!!
Take ( more) CARE!
Joe A Friend
Sustainability and Rare Native Trees Adviser to the Federal Government ‘QP’, Author and
Independent Scientist
@ Newcastle- NSW ; 0402772113
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